
New and Notable FWT ‘17 Job and Internship Listings

Field Work Term 2016-2017 positions:

1. Software Development Intern, Vapor IO, multiple 
locations (paid)

2. Influencer Engagement Intern, Obviously, NYC (paid)
3. FWT Intern, Christoff:Finio Architects, NYC (stipend)
4. Administrative/Artistic Intern, New York Academy of 

Art, NYC 
5. Research Assistant, Paleoecology and Biogeography 

Lab, University of Oregon, Eugene, OR

Log on to WorkLink to see more!
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Info Session for “Future of Arts and Culture” FWT InternshipFour visual 
and performing arts students have the opportunity to take part in a unique 
FWT experience exploring the future of the arts while being in residency at 
Arizona State University (ASU). The FWT will include a combination of work 
in a cultural organization in the Phoenix area, ideally related to a student's 
field of interest, as well as a collaborative, six-week practicum course taught 
at ASU's Herberger Institute for Design and the Arts. Travel grant and room 
and board is provided. (See full description on WorkLink.) Join us in 
DownCaf on Wednesday, October 19 at 12:30pm to learn more.

SEPC/FWT Outreach Sessions: Mondays 8:30pm and Tuesdays 12pm
Members of SEPC and the Field Work Term Director have been meeting 
with students informally to talk about key FWT issues. If you’d like to join the 
conversation, SEPC members will be available on Monday, 8:30-9:30pm, in 
UpCaf; FWT Director Faith McClellan will also be available in the Yellow 
Dining Room with SEPC reps on Tuesday, from 12-1pm. This week’s topic 
is Independent Study. 
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